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NOTICE

It is for information of the parents/guardians and representatives 
of the students studying in the institute Jan Nayak Ch. Devi Lal 
Memorial College of Pharmacy, Barnala Road, Sirsa, Haryana that 
matter of fixation of fee of B.Pharmacy Course of the institute for 
academic session 2022-23 is under process with Admission and 
Fee Regulatory Committee, Haryana. Analysis Report received on 
the fee proposal submitted by the institute has been sent to the 
office of institute, with request to place its copy on the Notice 
Board and its Website. This report is also available on website of 
the committee www.techeduhry.gov.in. All concerned may go 
through the Analysis Report and submit their view point in writing, 
with respect to the determination of fee, to the institute or may 
send it to the office of Committee or on e-mail 
haryanasfc@gmail.com on or before 31.12.2021. For any further 
assistance the parents/guardians/ representative of the students 
may call the contact telephone and mobile Number provided on 
the website of the committee www.techeduhry.gov.in.

 Personal hearing on the fee proposal shall take place 
on 6th of January, 2022 in the office of the committee at 
Chandigarh. The representative of the institute, parents/guardians 
and representative of the students may, if so desired, appear 
before the committee on that day. If the Institute, parents, 
guardian or representative of students wish to appear for personal 
hearing before 6th of January, 2022, they may seek appointment 
from Sh. Sunil Gupta on contact No. of Committee available on 
website www.techeduhry.gov.in.
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